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Dear Parents,

Yud Shevat has personal relevance for each and every one of us. In celebrating Yud Shevat we in-
corporated into the program incentives for the students to follow closely the inspirational messages
and uplifting stories shared by their Rabbaim, visiting Shluchim, and other speakers.

Student engagement was at the highest we've ever experienced. A big yasher koiach to the
Melamdim, and the Cheder Parents who volunteered their time to come and lead the special gather-
ings and share powerful messages with the talmidim.

Thank you Rabbi Zalman Teitelbaum, Cheder Parent, Shliach to the Bronx for the beautiful way
you presented the meshalim on Basi Legani. Thank you Rabbi Benjy Silverman, Cheder Parent,
and Shliach to Westchester, NY for sharing personal

stories with the Rebbe and the incredible miracles that we grew up with. Thank you Rabbi Moshe
Chaim Raices, Cheder Parent, Shliach to Woodcliff Lake, NJ for inspiring our youngest talmidim
with the knowledge and feeling that the Rebbe is truly our father.

This week we also launched our Mishnayos and Tanya Baal Peh Campaigns in anticipation of Yud
Aleph Nissan, Shnas Hameah Ve’esreim. \We are looking forward to the Cheder Talmidim breaking
all previous records in giving the Rebbe a grand gift appropriate for such a special year.

Please encourage your son to join the baal peh program and set weekly goals. When he’s ready
please test him on the Mishnayos or Tanya. All students are abe to join, even those who did not sign
up for Tzivos Hashem this year.

Wishing you a Good Shabbos,

Rabbi Kaplan
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Monday, 15 Shevat, January 17:

NO Transportation all Districts




A PEEK AT OUR WEEK

Second grade has mastered their reading skills for midpoint of the year. They were tested orally,
one on one. We are so proud of their efforts and success!! The boys did well on a math test too.
Look out for their scores (in their folder). Each boy received his very own notebook in which he
will be writing a daily entry. A special Mazal Tov shout out to our very own Rabbi Silverstein!!
Loads of nachas from baby Menachem Mendel.

Students in grade 3 learned so much this week in English studies. In math we focused on the
associative and distributive property of multiplication and how to use it when figuring out a
multiplication equation. We also learned how to multiply with factors 7 and 8. In writing we
continued to write poems about the topic of snow and wrote a story titled "The Snowman Who
Opened His Eyes". We continued in our vocabulary chapter and played a bingo game to
reinforce the meaning of the words. We also started a unit on homophones. We had fun trying to
differentiate and use the correct word in sentences. In our reading unit this week we continued to
read stories that depict a character's good middos and strength to go out of their way for another
person. One of the stories we read this week was an old story called "Mindy Gets Her Reward".
Looking forward to another great week!

Do you know that Dead Monkeys Smell Bad? The boys in 4B know that...and more! They use
this memory mnemonic to help them remember how to do 'Long Division’...Divide, Multiply,
Subtract and Bring down. They are also picking up "Long Multiplication" skills at the same
time. In Science we have continued learning about the Solar System, and in Social Studies we
are still learning about the three levels of government. We have also progressed in our Wordly
Wise vocabulary books; Mrs. Eckstein 'raised the bar' by adding a few spelling words to our
weekly vocabulary test. In Writing we had to write a story using descriptive language and
connecting sentences; they make us sound so intelligent! In addition, this week, Mrs. Eckstein
had a mystery for us to solve. She read us a story by our favorite fiction author, Mrs. Millman,
and asked us if the story sounded familiar. Mrs. Millman had written a story about OUR CLASS
that appeared in last week's Binyan magazine! The week was topped off by our favorite STEM
teacher, Dr. Schnitzel! PLEASE NOTE: There is another Math test this coming week iy"H on
Multiplication and Division.

Congratulations to the entire fifth grade on the completion of their writings on the topic "A Gift |
Would Like to Receive." The writings will be compiled into a booklet and each child will get his
own copy. We took a cumulative math test on many fraction skills. We are ready to start adding

with fractions. In social studies we are reading about the birth certificate of the United States- the
Declaration of Independence. We are learning about what caused the colonists to rebel and the
different battles that were fought. Have a good Shabbos.
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STUDENT OF THE WEEK

-~ Happy Birthday

Effi Weiss, Sholom Zaltzman,
Menachem Mendel Lipitz, Shlomo Yitzchak Ptalis,
Levi Konikov
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May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah!
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WINNERS
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FIRST GRADE UMBRELLAS GO UP UP UP
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